## THE JAMES BEARD FOUNDATION Gratefully Acknowledges

## Anthony Labriola

For Outstanding Contribution
To The Foundation On

August 8, 2005

Horoshy Hamilton
PRESIDENT

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Miedred C. Cernico

PETER KUMP, FOUNDING PRESIDENT

## THE JAMES BEARD FOUNDATION

167 West 12th Street, New York, NY 10011 phone: (212) 675-4984 fax: (212) 645-1438 email: info@jamesbeard.org www.jamesbeard.org

September 28, 2005

Anthony Labriola Caffe Regatta 133 Wolf's Lane Pelham, NY 10803

Dear Anthony,

Thank you for providing such a delicious dining experience for our members on Monday, August 8, 2005. Your dinner was successful in every aspect and we have received enthusiastic comments from those who attended.

Presenting a dinner at The Beard House permits others to experience your artistry as well as benefiting the programs of The James Beard Foundation. We hope you enjoyed working with our dedicated staff as much as they enjoyed working with you and yours.

On behalf of the James Beard Foundation, we want you to know that we truly appreciate and value the talent, time and expense you and your staff have expended on behalf of our mission to promote the culinary arts. We hope you take pleasure in knowing that more great cooks have cooked in Jim's kitchen than in any other place in the world and you are one of this very talented and respected community. We look forward to welcoming you back.

We are pleased to count you as a member of the Beard family.

Most sincerely,

Edna Morris Executive Director

Mildred Amico Program Director